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Chief Salazar Announces Agent Promotion 

 

 

Chief Jason Salazar announces the promotion of Officer Daniel McBride to the position of Police Agent.  

 

Daniel McBride was born in Port Angeles, WA, and raised in Visalia, CA. He attended Redwood High 

School where he graduated in 1999. Daniel continued his education at Fresno State University where he 

obtained a Bachelor of Science degree in Criminology with an emphasis in Law Enforcement in 2004.  

Daniel attended the COS Police Academy where he graduated in 2007. Following the academy, Daniel 

was hired with the Tulare County Sheriff’s Office where he was employed from 2007 through 2020. 

During his time at TCSO, Daniel held various assignments including Patrol, Detentions, Property 

Detective, Violent Crimes & Homicide Detective, Patrol Sergeant, and Courts Sergeant.  

In March 2020, Daniel was hired by the Visalia Police Department where he has been assigned to Patrol, 

Youth Services Unit, and where he is currently assigned as a Detective in the Violent Crimes Unit. 

 

His promotion will take effect on Saturday, June 3, 2023.    
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